
    

 

 
 

Brett Tarmac Submission of Fairlop planning application 
 
Further to our recent public information session, we are pleased to confirm that our 
application to deliver the final stages of Fairlop Quarry has now been submitted to – 
and validated by – London Borough of Redbridge as the planning authority.  The 
application number is 2089/16.  Using this reference, you can access all the details, 
plans etc on the council’s planning portal, via this link 
   
http://planning.redbridge.gov.uk/swiftlg/apas/run/WPHAPPDETAIL.DisplayUrl?
theApnID=2089/16&backURL=%3Ca%20href=wphappcriteria.display?paSearch
Key=770501%3ESearch%20Criteria%3C/a%3E%20%3E%20%3Ca%20href=%27
wphappsearchres.displayResultsURL?ResultID=121945579%26StartIndex=1%
26SortOrder=rgndat:desc%26DispResultsAs=WPHAPPSEARCHRES%26BackU
RL=%3Ca%20href=wphappcriteria.display?paSearchKey=770501%3ESearch%
20Criteria%3C/a%3E%27%3ESearch%20Results%3C/a%3E 
 
You will also find the following documents on the Brett Tarmac website 
tarmac.com/fairlop: 
 

 the attached Q&A 
 the Non Technical Summary 
 the set of plans submitted with the application 
 the application forms. 

 
If you would like a copy of the full application please contact us (see details below) – 
and we will arrange for a paper copy to be sent to you at cost (£145) or we can send 
you a CD for free. 
 
For other information, please email fairlop.information@tarmac.com or write to the 
Fairlop Project Team at Brett Tarmac, Warren Lane, Stanway, Colchester, Essex, 
CO3 0NN.  
 
For your further information, we have attached a question and answer document 
based on the key issues raised at both our February Community Consultation and 
our March Information Session – as well as our briefing note on stand offs. 
 
We hope you find these useful. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Simon Treacy 

Estates Manager 

 On behalf of Fairlop Quarry Planning Team 

Email:  fairlop.information@tarmac.com      


